
 

EYE CHECK-UP 
 

An eye check-up was conducted for Pre primary and Primary students on 9th 
and 10th   December’24. A team of optometrists from ‘Centre for Sight – Group 
of Eye Hospitals’ visited our school to examine the children's eyes. 
 
Parents of children with potential vision problems were informed and advised 
to schedule a follow-up appointment with the optometrist. 
 
The check-up aimed to detect any potential vision problems early on, ensuring 
our young learners receive the necessary care for healthy vision. The eye 
check-up was a valuable experience for our preschoolers. We appreciate the 
support of the optometrists in promoting the eye health of our students.  We 
also thank our school management for organising this check-up. 
 
 

               
 
 
 

            
 


